
MANDATORY PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 

DISTRICT 1 – PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 

A mandatory pre-bid conference has been scheduled for Tuesday, January 5, 2010 at 
10:00 a.m. This meeting will be held at the Illinois Department of Transportation’s 
Emergency Traffic Patrol Office located at 3501 S. Normal, Chicago, IL 60609. (35th and 
Normal).   
 
All prime contractors and DBE firms are encouraged to attend.  A short presentation 
about the contracts will be given.  This pre-bid meeting is MANDATORY for all prime 
contractors who plan to submit bids on the following contracts: 
 

60G51 I-290 from Thorndale Avenue to east of Church Road, I-355 from 
Army Trail Road to I-290; Resurfacing and Roadway Structural 
Repairs, DuPage County 

60I57 I-290 from east of Church Road to I-88; Roadway and Structural 
Repairs, Cook and DuPage Counties 

60G52 I-290 from I-88 to Austin Avenue; Resurfacing and Roadway and 
Structural Repairs, Cook County 

60G53 I-290 from Austin Avenue to I-90/94; Resurfacing and Roadway 
and Structural Repairs, Cook County 

 
Attendance will be taken.  Failure on the part of a prime contractor to attend will cause 
the contractor’s bid to be rejected.  Members from Small Business Enterprise and 
District One IDOT will be on hand to answer any questions you may have.  This will be 
an opportunity for prime contractors and DBE firms to meet and discuss projects of 
mutual interest. 
 
Both prime and DBE contractors are encouraged to review the project hiring goals for 
each contract prior to the meeting. 


